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Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

It group

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
Notice no.12 of 2015

WARNING AGAINST FRAUDULENT ACTIVITIES

CIPC has become aware of fraudulent activity where Companies receive notification that
their entities are in deregistration which in fact it is not the case. The fraudsters then offer
to assist with a substantial fee implication.

Please note that there are persons who data mine CIPC data and use such information to
solicit work for themselves. CIPC advises that such persons are not associated with the
CIPC and customers using intermediaries are doing so at their own risk.

CIPC implores customers therefore to be aware of any suspicious behaviour and request
that you inform CIPC immediately of such suspected fraudulent, corrupt and/or irregular
activities. You can submit such actions to our fraud alert line via the website at the following
link:

http:!/www,cipc.co,za!index.phps’fraud-alertz’

Kindly ensure that you address the What/When/Who/How questions to assist with proper
investigation. Please note that the form must only be completed to alert CIPC about
suspected fraudulent, corrupt and irregular activities. No service requests will be attended
to through this channel.

Sincerely,

M

Mrs. Astrid Ludin
Commissioner: CIPC
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